## **Larbert High School**

Carrongrange Avenue Stenhousemuir Larbert FK5 3BL T: (01324) 554233 / F:

T: (01324) 554233 / F: (01324) 503551 E: larberthighschool@falkirk.gov.uk

W: www.larberthigh.com

Rector: Jon Reid

18 April 2018

Dear Parent/Carer

## Senior Reward Trip - Alton Towers, June 2018

I am pleased to let you know that we will be running a trip to Alton Towers Theme Park for all pupils in **S3**, **S4 and S5** who will form our senior school at the change of timetable in June.

The trip will take place on **Thursday 28 June**. We plan to leave Larbert High School around **2am** and return around **11pm** on the same day. These times are still to be confirmed with the tour company, although the final times should not deviate significantly.

As this trip is a reward trip, pupils must meet the following criteria in order to be eligible:

- √ Above 90% attendance
- √ Fewer than 12 'lates' since August 2016
- √ No serious behavior incidents

A list of pupils who have met the criteria will be published outside Year Team bases and will be available from Mrs Chatburn in D106. Pupils should check that they are eligible to go before completing relevant paperwork or paying the deposit.

The cost of the day trip is £55. This covers the bus journey and entry to the park. A non-returnable deposit of £25 is due by Friday 27 April. The final payment of £30 should be paid by Friday 25 May. Please pay via our electronic payment system, instructions on how to do so have been emailed to you. If this option is not available, cash or cheque payments must be handed into Reception detailing the pupil's names and trip.

In addition to the deposit, pupils must hand in a completed **pupil information form**, which is attached. This should be returned to **Mrs Chatburn in D106** by **Friday 27 April**.

## Only with the deposit and the pupil information form will a place on the trip be confirmed.

If you would like to discuss any of the above points further, then please do not hesitate to get in touch with me.

Yours sincerely

Yurty Chatham

Kirsty Chatburn





Director: Robert Naylor

Falkirk Council

Children's Services